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13/12/2023 

Kamay Ferry Wharves (SSI-10049) 
Extension of time request - retirement of terrestrial biodiversity credits  

Dear Mr Dooley, 

I refer to your letter dated 12 December 2023, requesting a further extension of time in accordance 
with condition A13 to provide evidence of the retirement of credits or payment to the Biodiversity 
Conservation Fund (BCF) as required by condition E5 of SSI-10049. An extension of time to 
29/12/2023 was previously agreed to by the Department on 30/06/2023. 

I note that the Biodiversity and Conservation Division (DPE) only confirmed the correct credit offset 
numbers for the Project on 27 November 2023. Transport for NSW now requires a further time 
extension to complete this payment process and meet the requirements of condition E5. 

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I agree to your request for an extension of time 
to 29 March 2024 to meet the requirements of condition E5 of SSI-10049. 

Please ensure that you make this determination publicly available on the project website in 
accordance with condition B15. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sarah Kamarudin at sarah.kamarudin 
@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely  

 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 
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